
DRAFT PROGRAMME OF WORK 
EIGHTH SESSION OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY OPEN WORKING GROUP ON SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT GOALS  

3-7 February 2014 

Trusteeship Council Chamber 
 3 February 2014 4 February 2014 5 February 2014 6 February 2014 7 February 2014 

9 to 10 
a.m. 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

Co-chairs' meeting with 
representatives of Major 
Groups and other 
stakeholders 

10 
a.m. to 
1 p.m. 

Opening remarks by the 
Co-Chairs 

Keynote speakers 

General interactive 
exchange of views on 
“Oceans and seas, 
forests, biodiversity”. 

Panel followed by 
interactive exchange of 
views on “Oceans and 
seas, forests, 
biodiversity)”. 

 
 
 
 

Keynote speakers 

General interactive 
exchange of views on 
“Promoting equality, 
including social equity, 
gender equality and 
women’s 
empowerment”. 

Continuation and 
conclusion of the 
interactive exchange on 
“Promoting equality, 
including social equity, 
gender equality and 
women’s 
empowerment”. 

Continuation of the 
interactive exchange on 
on “Conflict prevention, 
post-conflict 
peacebuilding and 
promotion of durable 
peace, rule of law and 
governance”. 

3 to 6 
p.m.  

Panel followed by 
interactive exchange of 
views on “Oceans and 
seas, forests, 
biodiversity)”. 

Continuation and 
conclusion of the 
interactive exchange on 
“Oceans and seas, 
forests, biodiversity”. 

Panel followed by 
interactive exchange of 
views on “Promoting 
equality, including social 
equity, gender equality 
and women’s 
empowerment”. 

Keynote speakers 

Panel followed by 
interactive exchange of 
views on “Conflict 
prevention, post-conflict 
peacebuilding and 
promotion of durable 
peace, rule of law and 
governance”. 

Continuation and 
conclusion of the 
interactive exchange on 
“Conflict prevention, 
post-conflict 
peacebuilding and 
promotion of durable 
peace, rule of law and 
governance”. 

Summary of the 
discussions 

Concluding remarks by 
the Co-Chairs 

 


